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Next Meeting Info:
Thursday Sept. 28th. @ 7:00pm 

**NOTE MEETING LOCATION**
This months meeting will be held at the 

Akron American Legion Post
 …As always, members, non-members, family 

members, and landowners all welcome!!
Come hungry, we feed ‘ya the wings & fries

Monthly general meetings started last month, and will continue through 
May on the last Thursday of every month, with a 7pm start time. Meetings 
are open to the public with info on location printed in the NESS Express, 
or online at snoseekers.com We hope to see you at our next meeting !!!  

L.L Tillman Post 900
Akron, NY 14001

9 Eckerson Ave., Akron, NY 14001



The NESS Express is a monthly newsletter for the members 
and landowners of the Northern Erie sno-seekers snowmobile 
club We are a 300+ member, non- profit club responsible for 
120+ miles of state funded snowmobile trails located in the 

Erie, Niagara, and Genesee counties.  We meet monthly at a 
pre disclosed location.  All members and interested parties 

are welcome to attend.  For more information, or if you wish to 
contact us, snoseekers.com, or (716)741-NESS or 

snoseekers@yahoo.com

Snowmobile Club Newsletter
The NESS Express
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President: Andy Braunscheidel
Vice President: Bill Peronne
Secretary: Ron Dawydko
Treasurer: Rich McNamara
Sergeant of Arms: Jeff Glassman
Trail Coordinator: Bill Peronne
Board Member: Jake Anderson
Board Member: Kyle Anderson
Board Member: Dave Allan
Board Member: Nate Kreher 
Board Member: Jake Jurek
Board Member: Paul Winkowski
Board Member: Luke Anderson

Committees
Legal Committee: (open)
Emergency Response: Andy B.
Marketing & AD: (open)
Fundraising: (open)
Social & Public Relations: Rich
Membership: Ron 
Groomer & Equipment: Ron
Trails & Landowners: Ron & Rich
Trail Guides: ~ NA~
Newsletter: Ron
Social Media: Rich
Apparel: (open)
Safety & Education: Jeff
Vintage Chapter: Kevin & Marcie 

Created & Edited By:
Ron Dawydko
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Trail Work is In Full Tilt Boogie
Volunteers are greatly needed !  No matter what your skill level is, or 
what equipment you have at your disposal… We’ve got somewhere you 
can help keep NESS trails #1 in WNY…  email, txt or call…

snoseekers@yahoo or TxT/Call: (716)622-8121



Northern Erie

Sno-Seekers

! We need you !
It’s time to 

renew 

…I’m back at it again for another season.  
The September edition of the NESS Express 

marks the return to our monthly 
newsletter.  See something you like / don’t 

like or feel this thing is missing 
something ?  I’m always open to any & all 

feedback.  Please feel free to share your 
thoughts !!! ~Ron~

NESS 
Express

NESS Express 
Sponsorship Rates 

Circulation to: 500+ members & landowners
Prices are for 9 monthly newsletters (Sept.-May)
contact Ron for a lame-ass sales pitch, or further 

details  (716)622-8121 or snoseekers@yahoo.com

Business Card $75
    1/4 Page     $100
     1/2 Page     $150
    Full Page   $250

  As we kick off our 2022 - 2023 season, 
I wanted to take a moment to thank our 
returning / renewing club members, and 
welcome our new members.  We look 
forward to meeting you all.  As 
secretary, I just wanted to take a 
moment to welcome you to NESS.  We 
are always looking for feed back from 
our club members on how to make our 

trails, and our club better.  We are always just a few key strokes, or a phone call away.  We still have 
many open positions in our committees, and would welcome some new faces and new ideas !!!  Or just 
leave us a comment.   snoseekers@yahoo.com  or (716)741-NESS or TxT: (716)622-8121

snoseekers@yahoo.com or txt: (716)622-8121



Due to (2) club members / Trail Captains moving out of state, we are in desperate search of replacements for their 
respective trails.  We need a Trail Captain for the section of C4B at the extreme Southern end of our trail system, 
from Sandridge Rd., East to the county line, and North to Rte 33 (Peter’s Corners).  This is a very easy section of 
trail to mark and maintain, it’s 90% abandon RR bed (Dibble Rail Road).
The other section is at the extreme Northern end of our trail system up in Niagara County, from Rte #31 in Gasport, 
South on C4K to Bunker Hill Rd.  This is also a nice easy section of trail to mark and maintain seeing how it’s 90%+ 
open farm fields.  We did a great deal of work on this section last fall, opening up the few wooded sections, so you will 
have a nice easy go marking this trail !  
…Either one of these trails are a perfect match for a *NEW* Trail Captain, someone who has never marked trail 
before.  If you’re hesitant about offering to help, we will be glad take you out, show you the trail, exactly where it 
goes, and mark it with you !  You’ll have access to one of the clubs UTV’s… Just an afternoon of your time, fall & 
spring is all you need to commit to. It’s a great way to spend some quality time outdoors, with kids or younger 
sledders.  On a final note here, I’m gonna be brutally honest…  There are just a handful of Trail Captains that cover 
the 120+ miles of our trail system, a couple of them handle 15+ miles of trail each, and have done so for 20 years !!!   
They can’t take on any more trail, and if they don’t get any help in the near future, they are just going to get fed up 
and walk away.  Let’s all do our best to make sure we don’t loose some of the most important, contributing club 
members we have.    Remember… NO TRAILS OPEN until ALL TRAILS ARE MARKED…  Assuming someone else 
will step up, and offer to help is not a good idea, nor is waiting for the snow to fall to decide to mark trail.  Trudging 
through knee deep snow, cold & wet hands, trying to pound trail markers into half frozen ground  is NO FUN.  
…With your help & support, NESS installs, maintains and grooms the highest quality trails in WNY, there is a great 
deal of pride that goes into our trail system, join the team, and enjoy that pride !!  Contact Trail Coordinator Bill for 
more details (716)863-6471  

Trail Captains
Needed

NESS
Trail 

Work Logs

Trail Captains & Club Volunteers 
Any trail work done MUST be reported to Rich so it can be logged and 
added into this years trail grant.  Super, super important here folks !!!  Keep 
track of your time, start to finish, your location (cross roads are fine), what 
you were doing (ie: brush clearing, signing, bridge construction, trail 
inspection), what you used (ie: ATV, UTV, pickup truck & trailer, screw gun, 
chain saw, limb saw, lumber, screws, marking paint) work crew / club 
members.  Take it from a 20+ year veteren, before you leave the work sight, 
get out your phone, and text or email Rich with the details.  If you wait, 
you will forget details, or forget all together.  

Rich:  (716)553-4819 call or TxT
email: rich@remcnamara.com









President       Andy Braunscheidel 
Vice President Bill Peronne
Treasurer Rich McNamara
Secretary Ron Dawydko
Sergeant at Arms Jeff Glassman
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Board Member Luke Anderson
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The count down has started, and there are way less NICE, 
PLEASANT & COMFORTABLE days to get trail work done, 
and trails marked than you think !!!  With the big game 
hunting extensions, we have very limited window before 
hunting season starts.  Many landowners request we steer 
clear of the their property during hunting season, so we need 
to get any trail work done NOW, not to mention doing trail 
work before it gets muddy and cold is way more fun !   
Having never opened trails last season, along with the 
blizzard at Christmas and 70+ MPH winds, there is a lot of 
trail clearing that needs to be done !   I’ve been out with the 
club brush hog, and there are A LOT of BIG trees & limbs 
down, way more than I expected.  I would highly recommend 
taking a chain saw with you when you go out.  
Please inventory your supply of signs, reflectors & stakes you 
need for your trail(s).  We have the supplies you need to 
mark your trail at Ron’s, along with supply of stakes there as 
well.  Contact Bill or Ron to get the supplies you need 
  Ron (716)622-8121
  Bill (716)863-6471
The club UTV’s are available for trail work.  Please contact 
Ron well ahead of time to reserve dates.  Lastly, THANK 
YOU trail captains for your contributions and volunteer work 
every year !  With out you we wouldn’t have trails !!! 

Each and every year, we as a club reach out 
to 300+ landowners, in 3 counties to ask 

permission to install 120+ miles of our 
snowmobile trails.  With out our 

landowners there would be NO trails… 
simple…  We often get caught up in many 

other aspects of this club, and take for 
granted our landowners.  There are two 
parts that make up the back bone of this 
club, our members, and our landowners.  

Without those two ingredients we are dead 
in the water !  

We can’t thank our landowners enough, 
and we don’t thank them often enough !  

As we get ready to start work on installing 
this years trails, I just wanted to take a 

moment to say thanks.  On behalf of all our 
club members, I want to let you know that 
we appreciate you granting us permission 
to cross your land every year.  I also want 
you to know that when we are riding on 

your land, we treat it as if it was our own.  
We respect the wildlife we encounter, pick 
up any trash we find and when the snow 
melts we do our best to return it to the 

condition we found it.  Leave no trace, is a 
pledge we as snowmobilers take everytime 

we get on our sleds to ride.   Our yearly 
landowner permission cards, with 

insurance information were sent out a few 
weeks ago.  If you did not receive yours, or 

you know of a landowner who did not 
receive theirs, or you know of a NEW 

landowner on our trail system, please reach 
out to us so we can get in contact with 
them or make the appropriate changes.  
We look forward to seeing you all at our 

Christmas party and landowner 
appreciation party in early December.  

Due to increased costs associated with…. 
EVERYTHING… Especially printing and 
mailing of the NESS Express, we have decided 
to make adjustments to keep costs in line 
(hopefully).  Sponsorship rates have been 
adjusted and raised.  The new rates are listed 
in this months newsletter.  We have also 
decided to limit newsletter mailings to 
current & good standing club members and 
landowners only.  Ensure you stay up to date 
with all NESS news and info, and renew your 
membership today ! 

NEWSLETTER
CHANGES 
COMING

Sponsorship helps pay for this newsletter. 



This page is blank because we need sponsorship !!!



Calendar of upcoming NESS events
Sept. 28 (Thursday):  NESS general monthly meeting @ Akron Legion 7pm
Oct. 26 (Thursday):  NESS general monthly meeting (location yet to be determined) 7pm
Nov. 30 (Thursday): NESS general monthly meeting (location yet to be determined) 7pm
Dec. 9 (Saturday): Christmas Party & Landowner appreciation party @ Wolcottsville Fire Hall 
Dec. 28 (Thursday): NESS general monthly meeting (location yet to be determined) 7pm
Jan. 2 (Tuesday): Earliest date trails can open, depending on weather and conditions.
Jan. 25 (Thursday): NESS general monthly meeting (location yet to be determined) 7pm
Feb. 4 (Sunday):  NESS Vintage Show @ Akron Acres 
Feb 29 (Thursday): NESS general monthly meeting (location yet to be determined) 7pm - 
nominations for elected positions 
March 28 (Thursday):  NESS general monthly meeting (location yet to be determined) 7pm - 
elections 
April 25 (Thursday):  NESS general monthly meeting (location yet to be determined) 7pm
May 30 (Thursday):  NESS general monthly meeting (location yet to be determined) 7pm - last 
meeting of the year

The Christmas party & Landowner dinner requires volunteers to help set up the hall, assistance bringing in the 
food, serving the food, running the raffles, serving drinks at the bar, handing out raffle prizes and cleaning up 
the hall when we are done.  We also need volunteers to go out and collect door prize donations at local 
businesses for the Chinese auction.  Paul & Molly are the chairpersons for the Christmas party, please contact 
them to offer help.  Paul Cell # (716)946-3757

The Vintage show also requires a great deal of help from EVERYONE…  This show grows in size every year, 
and with its growth, it requires more volunteers to staff it.  From parking, to registrations, voting, raffles, drink 
sales, set up, clean up, the list is long…  We also need help and equipment to clear the field well ahead of time 
for parking.  We also need to collect donations for the basket raffles.  As you know, this event is a huge family 
favorite event for snowmobilers and non-snowmobilers.  We draw participants from as far away as Vermont, 
and attendance topping 1,000 we really do need help from EVERYONE !!!  Please contact Kevin & Marcie to 
see where you can help (716)912-2607




